
Comanche School Health Advisory Committee 
Date of meeting: December 15, 2021 

Initiation of meeting: 5:30 pm 

Place: Comanche Elementary Conference Room 

Members: January Bauman, Comanche Elementary Counselor, Michelle Guerrero, parent of 
district students, Patsy Welch, LVN at JR High School, Nancy Rios, parent of district students, 
Guinn Smith, Elementary school counselor, Kendra Luker, CCMC PA, district parent, Chair: Laura 
Martinez, RN, district school nurse  

Content:  

Highlights from previous topics from last meeting on October 20th, 2021. 

Incorporating hygiene into guidance lessons. Make power points and push them out to PE, music, 
computer teachers to review with kids when it is appropriate during their time with the students.  

Pushing out emails to let staff, coaches know that there are hygiene supplies available at the nurse’s 
office should students need them. 

Encourage coaches to have simple hygiene talks with students to re-enforce cleanliness and the 
necessity of taking care of this during sports period. 

Looked at the new curriculum that has been approved by TX SBOE- Goodheart- Willcox, complies with 
all the TEKS.  

Kenda Luker presented a new curriculum that she is familiar with from Scott and White. Will look into 
an update curriculum.  

Get a copy of the textbook of the current sex ed curriculum at the JR High to compare.  

 

 

 

 


